
 
UNION COUNTY 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 

GENERAL ELECTION – NOVEMBER 5, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 

There will be a test of the ballot tally system for the November 5th, General Election 

on Tuesday, October 29th at 10:00 am. This test is open to the public. If you plan to 

attend, please be in the Clerk’s Office prior to 10:00 am. 

This test will be conducted at the Union County Clerk’s Office located at 1001 4th St, 

Ste D in La Grande. Please contact, Union County Clerk at 541-963-1006 if you have 

questions. 

 


